
Bosley News 

It is planned to have the Rose Queen Fete and Fell Run on 10th July with the 

Rose Queen service in church the next day. 

There will be an Easter Service in St. Mary’s Church on Easter Day at 10am. 

Please book a place by letting someone on the PCC know, phoning 01260  

226389 or email alisonmtottle@gmail.com   There will be room for all. Masks 

and distancing will be followed. The next service will be on 25th April. There is 

also a service at the Methodist Chapel on Easter day at 11.am   

 

People News  

 Amy Warrington will be taking up a post as a trainee teacher at   All Hallows in 

September. 

 Victoria Baker has had a successful operation and is back home recuperating, 

 Sadly Alf Gibson has died and our thoughts are with his family 

Bill Dowse is now in the hospice and Joan can visit him there.. 

Bosley St. Mary’s School 

The school is full and vibrant once more! We welcomed all our children back to 
school on Monday 8th March after school closures back in January and what a week 
it's been. 
 
Our exciting adventure can now begin...the children at Bosley St.Mary's have 
thrived this week. We've had unexpected visitors in the playground which meant 
our children became zoologists for the day, the National History Museum wrote to 
us after we had spotted what we thought was a Dodo print in the playground and 
to top it off, we have explored our new outdoor provision, 'Bewilder @ Bosley. 
 
What has really touched me as headteacher of our wonderful school is the kindness 
and generosity our local community. A lot of hard work has gone into the design 
and building of our new outdoor provision and without the donations, time and 
effort from our friends and families, we wouldn't have been able to open our new 
outdoor learning area as quickly as we have. 
Even though we battled against the elements, the children had a fantastic time 
and the air was filled with joy and laughter - just what the doctor ordered! 

 

Miss Victoria Rippon 


